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SUNDAY WORSHIP SERVICE – FEBRUARY 27, 2022 
 

Sermon –“What is God’s Glory?” (Elaine Tsang) 
 

Scripture – I Samuel 4 
 

Our guest speaker for the month of February will be Elaine Tsang.  

Elaine earned her Master of Divinity degree from Tyndale and is 

currently on staff at Westminster Presbyterian in Ottawa.  Elaine has 

helped us make our way through the book of I Samuel this month, 

re-examining some of the things we always do or say as Christians 

together. 
 

This week, worship services will continue to be available by Zoom 

only.  The link will be sent out from the Church Office on Thursday.  

A reminder that services are recorded and made available from 

Trinity’s website. 
 

 
 

Jennifer is continuing to work from home.  In the 

event of an emergency, contact the Church Office 
(613-836-1429), or Trinity’s Clerk of Session, Marg 
Connelly. 

 
 

 

 

Trinity’s Annual General Meeting 

Sunday, February 27, 2022 

after worship, via Zoom 
 

 

If you requested a printed copy of the annual report, it will be 

available for pickup from the office tomorrow from 1:30 pm – 3 pm.  

A Zoom link for the meeting will be sent out on Friday.  Note that 

the link for Sunday’s worship service will not work for the AGM! 

 

 

TRINITY’S CALENDAR 

 

Sunday, February 27 

10:00 am Worship Service (via Zoom) 

11:30 am Trinity’s Annual General Meeting (via Zoom) 
 

Sunday, March 6 

10:00 am Worship Service (in person), Lent I 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

OUR COMMUNITY IN ACTION 
 

 

Trinity’s Session met on February 8.  Our sanctuary 

will reopen for in-person worship beginning on 

Sunday, March 6, subject to Ontario and Ottawa 

health care protocols.  More information will be 

communicated next week. 
 

 
 

 

Did you order grocery cards this month? 
 

Marilyn will be at the church tomorrow – 
Thursday, February 24 – for the sale/pickup 
of the cards between 1:30 pm and 3:00 pm. 
 

 
The Weekly Walkers Group is planning 

to start up again in April, after a long pause 
due to COVID.  Not only are there health 
benefits to walking but we can also benefit 

from the fellowship of walking together.  Stay 
tuned – more details to follow … 

 
 

 

This is the last call for changes for the new church 
directory!  If your contact information has recently 
changed, please notify Jennifer in the Church Office 
(info.trinity.kanata@gmail.com) by Friday, February 25.  
 

 

https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=1+Samuel+4&version=NRSV
mailto:info.trinity.kanata@gmail.com


BEYOND TRINITY 
 

 

Parkwood Presbyterian Church is looking for a 
new caretaker!  Individuals who are interested in 
learning more about this position can find further 
information available on Parkwood's website.  The 
deadline for applications is April 1, 2022. 
 

 
 

For several years, the annual Kanata Good 
Friday Ecumenical Walk of the Cross has 
been organized by Mark Buccino from Holy 
Redeemer Catholic Church.  The walk, which 
began in Kanata in 1985, has become a Good 
Friday tradition for many. 

 

Mark will be stepping back as organizer of the walk and would be 
happy to hear from someone who might be interested in organizing 
the event for this year.  If this is something that you might be 
prepared to undertake, please contact the Church Office to get 
Mark’s contact information. 
 
 

DONATIONS, OFFERINGS & FINANCIAL UPDATE 
 

Thank you for your continued generosity to Trinity.  Donations 
can be made via eTransfer, credit card (via CanadaHelps – note 
that Trinity incurs a fee for this service), PAR donations, or 
cheque. 
 

Offerings can be dropped off at the church when Marilyn 
O'Brien is selling grocery cards.  For the month of February, that 
will be tomorrow –Thursday, February 24 – between 1:30 pm and 
3:00 pm. 
 

Please do not send cheques to the church by mail at the present 
time.  The mailbox at the road is not very secure and we are 
unable to check it on a daily basis.  If you choose to mail a 
cheque, please send it to Bob & Margaret Connelly's home 
address. 

CONNECTING WITH THE BROADER PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 
 

The February edition of the Animator’s Newsletter for the Presbytery 
of Ottawa can be found here.  The February newsletter for Youth 
Leaders and Sunday School Teachers is accessible here. 
 

The February 2022 Edition of PC Connect is available here. 
 

 
 

https://www.parkwoodchurch.ca/2022-Parkwood_caretaker_position_ad.pdf
https://files.ctctusercontent.com/414ef60f501/925ca338-0004-4ce8-a5ff-b5cd4d701787.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.ctctusercontent.com/414ef60f501/abcc8f57-2192-442e-be7b-5b21a0d476ee.pdf?rdr=true
https://mailchi.mp/presbyterian/pcconnect-enews-feb-2022?e=d29387d7a3

